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EP COLLIER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 
 
We believe that a school uniform is important: 
 
· It looks smart 
 
· Wears well 
 
· Contributes to a sense of belonging 
 
· Gives a common purpose 
 
· Fosters a feeling of pride 
 
We ask that all children wear the uniform and we encourage them to maintain a good standard of clean and tidy dress in school.  Some second hand uniform is available at  small cost from the school office. 
 
Our school colours are red, white and grey / black.  

Uniform list: 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

· Black tracksuit bottoms 
· Red/white polo shirt* 
· School sweatshirt* 
· Grey/White socks 
· Trainers (no laces) 
 
In warmer weather children may choose to wear 
· Grey shorts or red and white dress (Summer only) 
· Red Cardigans 
 
· Hair accessories, if worn, should be in the school colours 
· Please tie back long hair 
 
P.E. Kit 
· White T-shirt 
· Navy blue shorts
· Black plimsolls or trainers 
· PE bag (drawstring)
· Navy hoodie (for cold weather) 
· Navy tracksuit bottoms (for cold weather) 


Years 1 – 6 

• Grey trousers/shorts /skirt/pinafore/summer dress 
• Red/white polo or white shirt 
• Red sweatshirt/jumper/cardigan 
• Grey socks/tights
 • Sensible black shoes (not trainers, fashion footwear or open-toed sandals) ) 

P.E. 
• White T-shirt
• Navy blue shorts 
• Black plimsolls or trainers 
• PE bag (drawstring) 
• Navy hoodie (for cold weather) 
• Navy tracksuit bottoms (for cold weather)

 Indoor work is done barefoot, outdoor wear is trainers. 


* The complete range of School uniform with school badge is available from Price and Buckland but generic items are more than acceptable and available from a range of local retailers such as supermarkets and Highstreet shops. Price and Buckland can be accessed via a link on the school website and can either be delivered to the school free of charge or to a designated address at a charge of £2.95. 

PLEASE NAME CLOTHES AND PERSONAL PROPERTY CLEARLY


Hair accessories such as slides, ribbons, bobbles etc. should be fairly simple and should be in school colours. 
 
The wearing of nail polish and make-up is actively discouraged.  Please tie back long hair. 
 
Parents are asked to ensure that all items are labelled clearly with their child’s name. 
 
For safety reasons we ask that the children do not wear jewellery in school. If your child wishes to wear stud earrings they are to be removed for P.E. lessons where possible.  If this is not possible parents are asked to provide tape so that their child can cover their earrings during P.E. 
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